
 

On August 3, 2015, President Obama and EPA announced the Clean Power Plan – a historic and 

important step in reducing carbon pollution from power plants that takes real action on climate change. 

Read the official statement from Moms Clean Air Force below: 

America’s Clean Power Plan is the first-ever national curb on the most significant driver of human-caused 

climate pollution: carbon dioxide emissions. The Plan will stimulate the deployment of clean, reliable and 

affordable energy sources of the 21st century. And that is not all: globally, it will enhance our Country’s 

leadership as we work with other nations to curb climate pollution. The success of America’s Clean Power 

Plan springs from this vision—and depends upon cooperation of every state in the union. We have many 

tools with which to cut our greenhouse gas emissions, including increasing energy efficiency to 

retrofitting power plants. Over half a million parents, members of Moms Clean Air Force, urge each and 

every one of our governors to speedily work toward implementation plans for this historic standard. The 

race to the top begins: the sooner states implement their plans, the sooner they will win public health 

and economic benefits. Carbon pollution threatens our children, our communities, and our way of life. It 

must be curbed, and the authors and supporters of the American Clean Power Plan deserve our 

gratitude. 
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